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Follow us on       

Facebook @stjamesfarnworth 

Don’t forget you can find lots of     

important information on our      

website:  

http://st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk/ 

Our ‘Calendar’ is updated on a    

regular basis with important 

school dates.  

Upcoming Dates 

05.02.19— Safer Internet Day 

05.02.19 9:00am-10:00am—Reception Stay and Play 

06.02.19— Year 3 & 4 Dodgeball Competition 

12.02.19—Nursery Stay and Learn 

14.02.19—Love Super Learning Day 

14.02.19 9:00am—Class 8 Assembly 

15.02.19—School Closes for Half Term 

Boccia Competition 

On Thursday a group of our Year 3 and 4 pupils attended a Boccia competition at 
The Orchards, where they competed against other local primary schools. The    

children were amazing, they displayed determination and team spirit throughout 
the competition and went on to win. The children will be presented with their   

medals and certificates in our next celebration assembly. Well done!! 

DT Super Learning Week 

This week in school it has been DT Super Learning Week. The children have designed 
and created some amazing products using lots of different materials and tools. It was 
great to see so many  parents join our Stay and Learn sessions at the beginning of the 
week and we received some excellent feedback. We hope to see many of you at our DT 
open afternoon today at 2:45pm where the children will be showcasing their products. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.  

 

Safer Internet Day 

We will be supporting Safer Internet Day in school on Tuesday 5th 
February. The children will complete a range of activities focusing on 

online safety and working together for a better safer internet. Keep a 
look out on our Facebook page.  If you would like more information 

please visit: 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2019 

Reminder 

We are still experiencing lots of problems in our cloakroom areas due to 
large school bags/backpacks. If you need to replace your child’s school bag 
could you please replace with a ‘book bag’ style bag. The book bags are small 
enough to fit into the children’s trays if needed which means we will reduce 

the number of bags in the cloakrooms. The welfare and safety of our       
children is of the utmost importance to us. 

After-School Clubs 

Monday 3:15pm-4:20pm—Netball Club 

Monday 3:15pm-4:00pm—Chill Club 

Tuesday 3:15pm-4:15pm—Dancing Feet (Carol) 

Wednesday 3:15pm-4:15pm—Football Club (Mike 
Doyle) 

Wednesday 3:15pm-4:00pm— Year 6 Boosters 

Thursday 3:15pm-4:00pm—Storytime Club 

Friday 3:15pm-4:20pm—Multi Skills Club 

http://st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk/


Bible quote of the week: 

Give thanks to the God of heaven 

His love endures  
forever 

Psalm 136:26 

These children were in the 
‘Gold Zone’ this week in school:  

Alycia Y     Myles C     Kacper S 

Chloe L     Adriana B     Dakota G 

Furqan H      Jack B     Laura W 

 

 

Our Christian value this half term is: 

Love 

WHOLE SCHOOL 95% 

Class 1 92.9% 

Class 2 91.7% 

Class 3 95.2% 

Class 4 90% 

Class 5 90.3% 

Class 6 97.1% 

Class 7 96.9% 

Class 8 95.7% 

Class 9 99.3% 

Class 10 95.2% 

Class 11 97.3% 

The Reading Awards chart shows 
the percentage of children who have 

read at home at least 3 times this week. 

Class 1 59% 

Class 2 62% 

Class 3 66% 

Class 4 76% 

Class 5 40% 

Class 6 34% 

Class 7 64% 

Class 8 57% 

Class 9 72% 

Class 10 83% 

Class 11 87% 

Well done to our top attenders this week     

Class 9 with 99.3% 

Green = improved 

Yellow = same 

Red = deteriorated 

Orange = superstars 

Green = 95% —100% 

Yellow = 90% - 94.9% 

Red = below 90% 


